
   

                      NEWSLETTER - SPRING 2016

Wadebridge Foodbank & StoreHouse, Bridgend, Wadebridge, Cornwall. PL27 6DA 
Tel: 01208 815374

Email: contact@wadebridgefoodbank.org   Website: www.wadebridgefoodbank.org
www.facebook.com/WadebridgeFoodbankStoreHouse   Twitter @WadebridgeFB

Registered Charity No. 1146404 (England & Wales)

Saturday Night BBQ 

by Gary Dutton Butchers

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

RAFFLE

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Sunday Church Service - 10:30am

Cornwall Wildlife Trust 

Fox Club
Saturday 18th June

10am until 12noon

This will take place on the beach

  

The event is for primary school aged 

children (4 -10 years old)      

Important note for parents: children 

must be accompanied by an adult & 

remain that person’s responsibility 

at all times.

The event is limited to 25 children only 

(plus their adult)

We provided 66,638 meals during 2015/16 and fed a total 
of 3,206 people from our Foodbanks in Bodmin, Camelford 
& Wadebridge. This is a 13% increase in the number of 
people fed compared to the previous financial year. 33% of 
people are using our Foodbanks because they are employed 
but they are struggling to feed themselves & their families 
due to a low wage.

With your help & continued support, our 
Foodbanks help to restore dignity & revive 
hope in our community.



Wadebridge Foodbank & Storehouse 

Bodmin
Bodmin Christian Fellowship,

Berrycoombe Road, 
Bodmin. PL31 2NS

Monday & Wednesday 1pm - 3pm 

Camelford
St Thomas’ Church, 
Tuesday 2pm-4pm

Wadebridge
Bridgend, Wadebridge. PL27 6DA

Monday – Thursday 10am-4pm

Can you help by supporting the work of the Foodbank & Storehouse? If so, please detach and return the slip below.

Name:     Email Address:
Address:

I would like more information on the work of the Wadebridge Foodbank  YES / NO
I would like a Standing Order Form  YES / NO
I would like to make a donation to the work of Wadebridge Foodbank for £

Please return to Wadebridge Foodbank, Bridgend, Wadebridge, Cornwall, PL27 6DA. 

Cheques can be made payable to ‘Wadebridge Foodbank and Storehouse’

 Thank you to all our Foodbank Friends for your continued support 

Foodbank Drop-In Times
The Foodbank helps local people in 
crisis in Bodmin, Camelford, 
Wadebridge & the surrounding 
rural areas by providing three 
days’ worth of nutritionally 
balanced dried & tinned food. 
Food is given out in exchange for a 
voucher that is distributed by local 
statutory & voluntary organisations 
such as schools, doctors, churches 
etc. If you or someone you know 
needs food, or you are a 
professional service & want to hold 
vouchers, please contact us on 
01208 815374.

The Storehouse is a local project 
helping local people. People 
donate second hand furniture, 
white goods & household items in 
good condition to the StoreHouse, 
and these are given free of charge 
to someone in need or sold for a 
reasonable price in our shop. Come 
and have a browse, one person’s 
junk is another person’s treasure!

�

Foodbank At Eden

We had great fun on St 
Piran’s Day at the  World 
Pasty Championship at the 
Eden Project in March. We 
provided information about 
the work we do and how we 
help people in crisis in our 
community.

Pictured from left to right: 
Kate Birch, Cherry Pile & 
Jacqui White of Wadebridge 
Foodbank

We really appreciate your 
continued support & food 
donations. This month we are 
in need of long-life milk, 
long-life fruit juice, tinned 
potatoes, pasta sauce & rice 
pudding.

“The people at the foodbank were“The people at the foodbank were“The people at the foodbank were“The people at the foodbank were    
wonderful, they understood &wonderful, they understood &wonderful, they understood &wonderful, they understood &    

saved us.”saved us.”saved us.”saved us.”

Having always worked and never claimed benefits, Holly, 29, 
was bringing up her four-year-old daughter, Phoebe alone. 
Working part-time, Holly could just about scrape by, but 
when her daughter became poorly and had to spend three 
weeks in hospital, they returned home to empty kitchen 
cupboards, bills piling up and no income to support them. 
The local Citizens Advice Bureau referred Holly to the 
Foodbank which has helped Holly through this crisis.


